
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Via Electronic Tariff Filing System 

 

September 15, 2021 

 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

45 L Street NE 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

Re: Preferred Long Distance, Inc., F.C.C. Tariff No. 1, Advice Letter No. 5 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

Preferred Long Distance, Inc. (Preferred) submits to the Commission revised sheets 2, 37 to 38.1 

and 39 to 44 to its F.C.C. Tariff No. 1 for incorporation into the Tariff.  

 

With this submission, Preferred updates citations to incumbent local exchange carrier tariffed 

rates applicable in Preferred’s service territories. 

 

An FCC Remittance Advice Form 159, and credit card payment of the Commission’s tariff filing 

fee have been made electronically.  

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Questions concerning this filing may be directed to 

the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MILLER ISAR, INC. 

 

/s/ Andrew O. Isar 

Andrew O. Isar 

 

Consultants to 

Preferred Long Distance, Inc. 

 

Attachment 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Andrew O. Isar 

         


